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Jim Casper led the flag
salute.

Tony Intintoli led us in a
round of Do-Re-Mi  (a sure
sign our honorable Mr.
Intintoli  has completely lost
it)

Fines
Recognitions

Happy $$
 

Happy Dollars:
JD gave his $20 for the
Dodgers being in first place.

Vizz gave $5 for the
Clayton Kershaw injury that
will keep him out of the
lineup against the Giants.

Lori Ann gave $10 as she
announced she will be
leaving us in October to
move back to Louisiana to
be with her family.

Tom gave $20 for his trip to
Spring Training baseball in
AZ.

Visiting Rotarians
Steve Neil friend of Jim Casper. Didn't catch the club.

Guests
Wendy Jones, Russ Barnes, Chad Mason

Announcements
Reminder of the Rotary Golf Tournament May 21at
Hiddenbrooke.

Fishing in the City, Saturday April 12,

GVRD Easter Egg Hunt (room for Rotarian children
and grand children) didn't catch the date.

Cal Dental Association Free Dental Day at the
Fairgrounds April 26-27, Volunteers still needed.

Cal Maritime Academy Senior Awards Sat April 5 the
Rotary Club is presenting a watch to the male and
female athlete of the year.

Rotary District Assembly Sat. May 3 at the Vallejo
campus of SCC.



Recognitions
Lou Caretti 4/3/1980, he
gave $50.

Freda 4/3/1980, she gave
$50.

Mystery Handshaker
None.
 
Drawing/Trivia 
Who stole the Queen of
Hearts Tarts? I have no
idea who got the answer
right. The correct answer is
the Cheshire Cat.

	
  

Program
Chad Mason from WETA  (has to do with the ferry
system, not Women for Ethical Treatment of Animals
as Walt suggested) talked to the club about the Mare
Island Ferry Service.

Chad runs the North Bay Maintenance Operations.

Chad showed us the plans to move the current
operation to its new location about ½ mile south of the
current location. The new location will allow for fuel
storage and passenger loading. Currently, the boats
have to be fueled daily by fuel trucks.

Having the ability to store fuel will allow the ferry
service to get bulk pricing and not have to pay for
daily delivery service. 

Passengers will also be able to board from the new
location, something that isn't currently available.

Prospective Member
The following person is being put forth as a

prospective member for our club:

Shawna Gilroy, Advertising Rep for the Times-Herald
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